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8. SCIN-Newsletter 

Dear colleagues, 

With this 8th issue of our newsletter we would like to inform you again about the current status of 

our joint project "SCIN - Survey on Currently applied Interventions in Neonatal resuscitation" and 

pass on important information to you. 

 

Recruitment 

At the turn of the year, we were able to establish contacts with further clinics in Germany as well 

as the first clinics in Italy and Japan. The interested clinics are now checking whether and when 

they can start collecting data.  

If you have not yet confirmed your participation or can refer interested clinics in your area, please 

contact us at neo-survey@ukdd.de. 

 Germany International 

Participation 32 28 

Interest 7 8 

 

Survey 

In total, over 45,000 children have now been born in the participating clinics during the survey 

period. Of these births, a total of 5564 newborns with interventions are recorded in our 

database. However, due to the change of year, some of the returns for November and December 

are still outstanding. 

We thank you for your continued commitment and look forward to receiving the outstanding data! 

 

Important Updates 

14th Dresden Symposium ESPR Spring School – From 9th to 11th of March 2023 the 14th Dresden 

Symposium/ESPR Spring School will take place in Dresden, Germany. We kindly invite all SCIN 

participants to take part in this meeting either live or online – a special session for discussing SCIN 

and possible cooperations in the future is planned! 

Further information and registration details can be found at www.ukdd.de/fetoneosymposium. 

http://www.ukdd.de/fetoneosymposium

